
 

 
Our Ref:  0435S/03101/SO/HVB/05/07/002  
IEC Ref: 18XQ-1-BO-PRYS-0001 
Date:   Sat 13th Feb 2016 
 
 
Local Residents 
Torness 
 
 
Subject:  Community Meeting - Project Presentation of New Buried 400kV Circuit - 
Torness to Branxton Sub-station.  
 
 
 
 
I am writing to invite you to a project presentation on the installation works that are going to 
be carried out for the new 400kV buried electrical circuits from Torness Nuclear Power 
Station to Branxton Sub-station.  The presentation will take place at 1830hrs on Thursday 
25th February 2016 at Innerwick Village Hall, Barns Ness Terrace, Dunbar, EH42 1SE.   
 
The presentation will inform you why the cable installation works are being carried out and 
cover an overview of the project that will include all the works that will have an impact on the 
surrounding area i.e. road closures and diversion routes etc.  The presentation will take 
about 15 minutes with an opportunity at the end to ask any questions or to raise any 
concerns you may have. 
 
We will keep you regularly updated on the project works with regular letter drops.  If you do 
have any questions in the meantime please contact SPEN Community Relations Team by 
calling Mr Colin Wylie on Mob: 07516 461129 or by emailing CommunityRelations@ 
spenergynetworks .co.uk 
 
If you do have any local issues that require resolving as the project proceeds, please call 
into the Site Compound at Innerwick Road or alternatively my mobile and email details are 
below. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Jason Callaghan BSC (Hons), MAPM, MCIOB 
Prysmian Project Manager 
Torness HV Project  
 

Mobile: 07535 452492  

E-mail:  jason.callaghan@prysmiangroup.com  
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